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I do not want to see Oregon sullied by factory farms.  This state has a long and proud 

tradition of small and medium size farms that raise for us and the rest of the world 

some of the best food anywhere.  I think we are also a state grounded in kindness, 

and do not want to see us allowing the cruel conditions that factory farmed animals 

are subjected to.  I want to see family farms flourish, and our meat and dairy 

produced as humanely as possible.  This will never happen with mega-dairies and 

industrial meat production, which also horribly pollute their surroundings, while they 

put small farmers out of business.  Please pass SB 85. 
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